
 
INFORMATION LETTER 

 
 
UPSTREAM DEVELOPMENT DIVISION UDD-15-04 
 
SUBJECT: Updated Guide to Posting Crown Petroleum and Natural Gas Rights 
 
The Guide to Posting Crown Petroleum and Natural Gas Rights has been updated.  The 
Ministry is no longer accepting requests for postings submitted through Petroleum Titles 
Online or by postal mail.  Petroleum Titles Online is no longer in service.  Posting 
requests will be accepted by email or fax.  Please refer to the guide for complete details. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Inés Piccinino  
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Upstream Development Division 
 
May 2015 

 

For further information contact: 
 
Upstream Development Division 
PO Box 9326, Stn Prov Gov’t 
Victoria, BC   V8W 9N3 
Telephone: 250-952-0333 
Facsimile: 250-952-0331 
Email:  PNGTitles@gov.bc.ca 

http://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/DownloadAsset?assetId=B87BE6CCCFE84B84B0E5C04B696B4BD5&filename=postingrequestguide.pdf
mailto:PNGTitles@gov.bc.ca

